
 

  
 
 PIN No: LIT-79 

  

 Date: October 27, 2017 
 
 By: Karen Alvarado 

 
 Issue: APEX Units 

 
      Subject:  PSC Motors NLA and literature update 
 

PSC motors are no longer available for APEX units. We are offering EC motors for the 
same price as the previous PSC motors. Please refer to the latest price list WLP 10-2017 
for details. The price list will be available online at https://witt.htpg.com/pricing/. 
The APEX brochure has been updated to reflect these changes. Additional changes to the 
APEX literature WT-XNT-0617A (available online) include: 
 

• Removal of the medium temperature electric defrost units 
• Addition of a Department of Energy Annual Walk-in Energy Factor ratings table  

 
Version WT-XNT-1017A will be available online soon. This revision updated the AWEF 
ratings table. 
 
Please refer to the revised brochure for nomenclature change and product details. The 
brochure is available online only at this time at https://witt.htpg.com/product-details/witt-
APEX-top-mount-system/. 
 
ACTION: 
Please distribute this information to your Reps and customers as required. Retain this 
notice for future reference. 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Karen Alvarado 
HTPG Marketing Communications Specialist  
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